
News from the School Prefect Team 

 

On top of assisting the maintaining of school discipline, the Prefect Team provides 

various services within the school. This includes guiding the Form 1 students to 

familiarize themselves with the school rules and adapt to new campus life. The Team 

also offers services during school events such as the Sports Days and Parents’ Day. 

 

Furthermore, in order to enhance students’ confidence, interpersonal skills, and 

communication abilities of our student leaders, as well as strengthen teamwork, the 

Discipline Committee organizes leadership training activities. For instance, a 

"Leadership Training Camp" was held at the Jockey Club Sai Kung Outdoor Training 

Camp from 20th to 21st December 2023. The activities included ice-breaking games, 

team building exercises, night walk, barbecue, and campsite check-point challenges. 

The Discipline Committee also plans to recruit Assistant Prefects in the 2nd term, 

allowing more junior form students to experience being leaders, challenge themselves, 

familiarize themselves with the duties of prefects, and serve the school. 


